
 The School Council  

Date : 6th December 2023 

Council members present:- Everyone! 

Apologies : Nobody! 

Minutes : 

1. Minutes from last meeting – these were accepted as a true record and Havva signed them.  
2. Matters arising – Behaviour before school is still causing concern despite this being mentioned to KS2 by 

both Mr Needham and Miss Abbott. Councillors would like a letter / Dojo post to go to parents. Mrs Mills 
will write this and will ask Councillors to check and sign the letter.  
Mrs Mills has spoken to Miss Jackson and she has said that Brodie is coping well without Pencil Pete and it 
is good that he faces change positively. She thanked councillors for their concern.  

3. Badges – APOLOGIES!!! Mrs Mills hasn’t made the badges yet – but will have them ready for the new term. 
4. School Vision – what do we know? We had a quiz about our school vision and collective worship – 

Councillors did very well! They knew the men on the vision and the Leading Lights from our Vision. They 
could name the 4 new houses and talk about this week’s collective worship and One Thing.   

5. Methodist Community meal – we have been invited to serve at the Methodist Community Christmas 
Lunch – councillors would like to accept the invitation so Mrs Mills will write to parents and complete a risk 
assessment. The event is on Wednesday 20th December.  

6. This is the last meeting of this year! Let’s think of possible social action projects for the new 
year – watch Newsround to see what’s going on in the world. We were running out of time and so 
councillors will think about this over the Christmas holidays.  

7. Any other business Y6 have said that they miss not having celebration work in Friday Faith.  
8. Closing Prayer – Havva closed the meeting with a prayer.  

 

 


